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Counterfeit bill passed in Auburn Neb
(KLZA)--The Auburn Chamber of Commerce has alerted businesses of some
counterfeit money used in an Auburn business.

A counterfeit $50 bill was turned into the Nemaha County, Nebraska Sheriff's
Office. A bank in Auburn discovered the counterfeit bill, described as “well done.”

It is believed the individuals passing the counterfeit bill were from out of state
and said there were headed toward Omaha.

No other counterfeit bills have been discovered. 
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